----- Original Message-----

From: wendavies [mailto NG |
Sent: 06 June 2018 16:56

To: NATIONALCASEWORK <NATIONALCASEWORK@dft.gov.uk>
Subject: NATTRAN/SE/S247/3254

| object to the closure of Princes Parade to traffic and rerouting it closer to the Royal
Military Canal because | believe it will destroy the current peaceful, calm and well
used amenity. Both sides of the Canal are currently a haven for cyclists, walkers,
runners of all ages-it will become less user friendly and more built up.

Removing the Princes Parade roadway will throw all the traffic currently using it to
bypass Hythe back onto the busy Seabrook Road because a traffic calmed route into
a housing estate/leisure centre will not allow for faster through traffic.

Currently holiday visitors and fishermen park close to the beach-popular and
convenient as few people want to park at a distance and carry fishing or beach
necessities which they must if Princes Parade is closed.

We have a wonderful holiday area for those preferring a quiet break away from the
holiday facilities in Folkestone or Dymchurch.

| wish to keep it as it is for future generations.

Wendy Davies
|





